Letter from Walter O’Malley to Frank Schroth

December 27, 1956.

Mr. Frank D. Schroth,

Daily Hews, i |

147 Remsem Street, : | |

Brooklm, N. Y. S

Dear Frank: - \\\‘\
- _'"‘-.\ b

t osage story of the Brooklyn
| From independent sources I am

I =m sure you have alresdy r .;if'gm
saction of the World Telegram t svenin
satisfied that the story is fa 1ly ac
will be adopted by the Board of ¥ \'{H?h

Besed on this aseu; wu.l\d\ ect that the three members of the
Sports Center Authority erbarraBsed to the point of resigning. If
they resign I must bé Hractizal wnd take inventory of the situation. Such
en inventory would dalse us to conslude that the Sports Center Stadium

project should be reflerred to in the past temse.

\\ /)
Proceed!ng from ‘that cunc;l,u;llfun I must presently show concern over the

future loocetion-of the Dodger franchise. In orier to keep my promise to have

$4,000,000 svailetle to help finence the new stadium I heve contracted for

the salé/of our Montrésl end Brooklyn resl estate. You know me well enough

to kno have n one zk mind. It will, therefore, not surprise you to be

told t the total e8 price for the two properties is precisely £4,000,000.

The sal \5' Ebbets

presupposes & change of site for our Dodgers.

- /

b e

If necessity forzes us out of Brooklyn and New York City the City will
lose §165,000 snnuslly in city =drission texes to say nothing of the resl
estete taxes and other city impositions.

Now, I finally come %o the point of this letter. You snd Jeck Flynn
have been my staunchest allies. I got you into this mes= and now I face a
tusiness man's problem of making an irrevocable decision the result of which
will be to nullify our joint efforts. Eeliave me, I sr sorry.
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Should the Sports Center Authority be emasculsted tomorrow with the
result that the Authority Members resign I will then le=ve on January 3rd
for Los Angeles. In fairness to our Dodger writers snd the sports columnists
vwho have been asking for comments on the World Telegram story s=nd others,
I will probably hold a press conference on my return.

If you have any suggestions, Frank, plesse let me heve the benefit of

them.
Sincerely,
"Walter F. 0'Malley,
President.
WFD'M: EM
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